
A warm welcome to all members of Beesley Class! 

Welcome to Beesley class page and the start of your exciting school 
journey. We hope you are ready for lots of exciting learning in the 

year ahead! We are looking forward to working together as a 
partnership to enable your child to grow and develop to be the very 

best they can be.   

A few things to remember: 

• Over the next few weeks, your child will be bringing home their 
reading diaries. Two books will be sent home a week. Please can 
diaries be signed and dated for each reading session, as this 
will count towards our school’s 150 reading challenge. Once your 
child has completed 150 reads, they will receive a free book. Any 
other books your child reads at home can also be added to their 
diary and count as reads. We have a class reading display in 
our class; each child will move their name along as they reach 
reading milestones. Your child will be told what group they are 
in, and the day that their reading books will be changed. 
However, they will need their books and diaries in school EVERY 
day, as they will read will an adult in in class during the week. 

• Please bring your reading book into school every day .  
• Bring your PE kits in in the first week and keep them on your peg. 

We will send them home every half term to be washed. Please 
make sure your P.E kit, including pumps, has your name on. Our 
P.E day is Tuesday. 

• Please make sure that all school uniform and PE kit is clearly 
named.  

• Please make sure that your child is not wearing any jewellery.  
• If you haven’t already done so, please sign up to the Seesaw app 

to receive updates on your child’s learning.  

 

If you have any other questions, then please do not hesitate to speak 
to one of us or contact the school office.  

Thank you for your continued support,  

 

 

Mrs Burgess & Mrs Ainscough  


